
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

24/7 Fuel 
LPG 
Oil 

 

5 Douglas Square 
Rongotea 

Workshop 
   WOF’s 

Tyres   
Batteries 
Chain Bar Oil 
Phone Cards 
General Store 

Richard & Kim Good 
Ph/Fax:  06 324 8835 
email:  rongotea.garage@xtra.co.nz 

Open 7am - 6pm 
Monday - Friday 

NZ Post Centre 

Glen Oroua School 

Living and Learning Today for Tomorrow 

Newsletter 

200 SANSONS ROAD 
RD 3 

PALMERSTON NORTH 4473 
 

PH (06) 329 7859 
 

Cell 027 329 7859 
Email: glenoroua@glenoroua.school.nz 

Core Values 
 

Respect 
 

Responsibility 
 

Integrity 
 

Resilience 
 

Personal Excellence 
 



 10 June 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 
 

ZERO Waste – welcome to Chris Simons from Zero Waste who has been in the 

school this week talking to our students. 

 

ZERO WASTE 

This week Chris from Zero Waste came in to talk to all the three classrooms about 

worm farms and about what to put in them and all kinds of things.  We learned 

that we were not putting the worm farm foods in 

properly and that we were not chopping them up. 

If you don't chop them up it takes longer for them 

to break down.  We have learned about worms 

and what they do and what their body is like.  Did 

you know that one type of earthworm can grow up 

to 3 metres long.  On Friday we are going to make 

mini compost bins out of milk bottles.  

By Charlotte 

On Monday the Prime Minister announced that NZ was moving to Alert Level 1.  
Many of the restrictions we have faced over the last few months have now been lifted.  
Following is the information provided by the Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Health. 
 
Key features of Alert Level 1 are…. 

If people are sick, they should stay at home 
Wash and dry hands 
Sneeze and cough into your elbow 
Regularly disinfect shared surfaces 
Support contract tracing effort by using the QR Code poster for the Covid19 Tracer App 
 

Our school is a safe place for staff and students.  We will continue promoting and practicing safe 
hygiene habits.  
 
Drop Off and Pick Up:  Parents and Whanau are welcome on the school grounds and in          
classrooms. 
 
Drinking Fountains:  These are now open.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank all parents and whanau for your support 
over the past months.  You kept your children home, you followed instructions around staying 
outside the grounds and signed in when you needed to come in – thank you!  Everything has 
worked efficiently and we really appreciate your support.   

Term Events 
 Friday 19 June - School    

Assembly 
 Monday 22 June - Friday 26 

June - Room 1 Camp 
 Friday 26 June - Te Kawau 

Junior Gymnastics - Sanson 
School 

 Friday 3 July - GO School 
Cross Country 

Mrs Saunders read a 
book to Room 3 
called “Come to My 
House”.  In the story 
a boy was inviting his 
friends to his house 
to see lots of      
amazing things you 
wouldn’t expect to 
see.  “Come to my 
house after school, I 
have an elephant at 
my house!” 
We imagined some 
spectacular things 
we could invite our 
friends over to see 
and painted them 
with crayon and dye. 

Reminders: 

 Assembly - we will have an assembly next week - Friday 19 June - 2.15pm 

 Te Kawau Junior Gynmastics will go ahead at Sanson on Friday 26 June 

 Glen Oroua School Cross Country will go ahead at Will’s farm on Friday 3 July (last 
day of term) 

 No - tinfoil lunches 

 No bought lunches 

 Please return all swimming pool keys 

Newspaper: 
Our school supplies of newspaper are low.  Any          
donations would be greatly appreciated.  

Kawakawa Balm for 
sale!! 

 $10 per jar  
Money towards  

Education Outside the 
Classroom 

Can be purchased 
from the school office. 

Rongotea Lions 

Potatoes for sale. 

 Ilam Hardy variety. 

$10 for a 10kg bag. 

Please phone  

Phil Lightbourne for  

orders. 

3297857 or txt 

0212972121. 

 


